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2018 IEPR Update 

Thank you for the 2018 Integrated Energy Policy Report (IEPR) Update.  
 

I am happy to see the strong focus on the electrification of buildings. It is the only viable path to 
zero-emission buildings within the time frame required.  
 

I urge the Commission to pursue the electrification goals in the IEPR to accelerate the 
electrification market's development. The Commission holds the keys to making electrification 

the easy, default choice for Californians, especially, in our most vulnerable and disadvantaged 
communities.  
 

In sum, I am very pleased with the Final 2018 IEPR Update and request that no changes be made 
to the report.  

 
Thank you.  
 

Sincerely,  
 

Bret Andersen 




